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Philippines – COVID-19: Travel Ban 
Extension 
 

The Philippine government has extended the travel ban for inbound travelers from ten (10) restricted countries until the 

end of August.
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(For prior coverage, read GMS Flash Alert 2021-211, 04 August 2021.) 

 

WHY THIS MATTERS 

The travel ban is expected to be continually extended due to COVID-19 variants that drive new outbreaks in the 

Philippines. Employers should continue to reassess the best practice for their employees particularly those traveling to 

the Philippines. 

It may be prudent at this time to limit travel into and out of the Philippines and employ remote work arrangements.  

 

Travel Ban Extension 

All arriving passengers coming from India, Pakistan, Nepal, Sri Lanka, Bangladesh, Oman, United Arab Emirates, 

Indonesia, Malaysia and Thailand or those who have been to these travel-restricted countries within the last 14 days 

preceding arrival in the Philippines are not allowed to enter until 31 August 2021.
 

 

FOOTNOTE: 

1  See BI Public Advisory posted in the official Facebook page on 14 August 2021.

https://home.kpmg/xx/en/home/insights/2021/08/flash-alert-2021-211.html
https://www.facebook.com/officialbureauofimmigration/photos/a.526923357446376/2087664968038866/?type=3&theater
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Contact us 

For additional information or assistance, please contact your local GMS or People Services professional* or one of the 

following professionals with the KPMG International member firm in the Philippines: 

 

Karen Jane S. Vergara-Manese 

Partner 

Tel. + 63 (2) 8885 7000 ext. 8349 

kvergara@kpmg.com   

 

Jozette Issel G. Dizon 

Director 

Tel. + 63 (2) 8885 7000 ext. 8581 

jgdizon@kpmg.com   

 
 

* Please note the KPMG International member firm in the United States does not provide immigration or labour law services. However, 

KPMG Law LLP in Canada can assist clients with U.S. immigration matters. 

The information contained in this newsletter was submitted by the KPMG International member firm in the 

Philippines. 
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